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H2CU Mag 
Fall 2014  

 
The H2CU Magazine Fall 

2014 is online on the 
H2CU website!! 

  
In this issue: Two 

research papers & 

four placement 

PopUp from H2CU 

alumni  

H2CU Student’s Corner: PhD theses Sapienza - NYU 
The Department of Civil, Construction and Environmental Engineering (DICEA) of Sapienza University of 
Rome and the Civil and Urban Department (CUD) of New York University Polytechnic School of Engineering 
have signed an agreement of Scientific cooperation in respect of the development of the PhD thesis of the 
student of Sapienza Federica Rosso. The research of Federica for the theses will focus on  Material degra-
dation, material characterization and material performance evaluation. The student Federica Rosso will 
spend different periods as visiting researcher scholar at NYU during the development of her PhD program. 
The professors responsible for the project are Prof. Marco Ferrero for Sapienza University of Rome and 
Prof. Masoud Ghandehari for NYU. 

Welcome to the new 
students, professors 

and researchers at the 
College Italia. For the 
students we wish you 
good luck for the new 

semester! 

From the H2CU   Direc-
tor and  staff 

Center H2CU 2004– 2014  Celebration of 10 Years of Activity  
 

The H2CU Center has celebrated in 2014 the 10 years of activities, and for this oc-
casion H2CU has organized a special council that was held at Sapienza University 
of Rome January 23. The participants had discussed the accomplishments reached 
in this 10 years  from the H2CU Center and the Universities partners, with the best 
wishes to continuing the developing of the  collaborations. The H2CU Director Lucio Ubertini has 
awarded the participants at the event with the H2CU medal, among all the Former Rector of Sa-
pienza Prof. Renato Guarini, the Deputy Rector of Sapienza Prof. Antonello Biagini, and the Rec-
tor of Universita’ per Stranieri di Perugia Prof. Giovanni Paciullo. During the event, collaborators, 
students and alumni of H2CU, they have presented their research and projects. 

Winter Storm Juno in NY  
 

Pictures from College Italia by Gabriele Conti, Giovanni Clemente, An-

drea Rodella, Gianluca Burroni 
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